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09/03/2025 – Update1 

 
Vessel Notice Update:  

NZJ Service – MAERSK GAIRLOCH V.505S / 509N 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Please be advised that, further to our previous update, the vessel Maersk Gairloch 
V.505S/509N will no longer be making port calls in Australia due to late schedule 
adjustments. The vessel will proceed to scheduled port calls in New Zealand. 
 
Import cargoes bound for Brisbane onboard the Maersk Gairloch V.505S will be discharged 
in Auckland, New Zealand with further transhipment plans pending. As a result, the Import 
Sea Cargo Report for this vessel will also be withdrawn. Further information will be shared 
when available. 
  
 
We regret any inconvenience to you and your customers due to the vessels omission. Should 
you have any queries do not hesitate to contact ONE Australia Customer Care Team at 
australia.customercare@one-line.com. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Ocean Network Express (Australia) Pty Ltd 

Website: https://au.one-line.com 

Local Vessel Updates here 
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